

Research Participants Needed



Dr. Dalton

Dr. Polly Dalton and Dr. Laura Mickes are conducting a research project to learn more about people's experience of bereavement.



Dr. Mickes

What to Expect if You Participate:

You will complete a series of computer-based tasks to measure attention, memory, language and mood.

Time: 1 hour

Compensation: £10

Location: We will come to you or you can visit us on campus.

Benefits of the Research:

Your participation will be beneficial because it will increase our understanding of the impacts of bereavement.

More Questions?



Dr. Dalton:

polly.dalton@rhul.ac.uk

or

Dr. Mickes

laura.mickes@rhul.acuk

Are You Eligible?

- ✓ Have you, within the last 6 months, lost someone close to you?
- ✓ Are you over 18 years old?
- Are you not currently being treated for depression?
- Do you have normal or corrected-to-normal vision?

If you are eligible and would like to take part, please schedule an appointment with Charisse:



charisse.tregear@rhul.ac.uk